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“To save Fulbourn’s past for the future”

OFFICERS AND COMMITTEE FOR 
2006/2007

Acting Chairperson         - Norman Osborne
Vice Chairperson             - Clinton Tweed
Secretary                         - Glynis Arber
Treasurer & Membership - Pauline Hunt
Committee -
Peter Halton, Bryan White, Tony Goodall, Pat 
White, Ivy Smith, Gill Bradford, Bernie 
Gilbertson, Rachel Thompson, Jackie Newall & 
Linda Halton, 

MOVE TO THE FULBOURN CENTRE
The Society hopes to move its archive to the 
Centre some time later in the summer;  full 
details will be published in the next Newsletter.

SUBSCRIPTIONS 2006/7
New subscription rates were agreed at the Annual 
General Meeting held in May and the new annual 
subscription  will be £7.50 per person p.a.  
Enclosed with this edition of the Newsletter 
members will find a letter inviting them to renew 
their membership and asking whether, because of 
the Society's move to The Fulbourn Centre in 
the Autumn they will (i) need transport   or (ii) 
are willing to offer transport to those in need.  
Please send your subscription renewal to  Pauline 
Hunt who is also co-ordinating the transport 
scheme

MEMBERSHIP OF FULBOURN 
INSTITUTE
Included on the subscription renewal letter is an 
invitation to join Fulbourn Institute whose 
annual subscription for those under retirement 
age is £5.00;  anyone aged 65 or over wishing to 
join the Institute makes one lifetime payment of 
£2.50, surely the bargain of the century!!  If 
you'd like to benefit from membership of the 
Institute, kindly return your completed 
application form, together with a remittance, to 
Pauline Hunt.

FUNDRAISING
Our thanks to Ivy Smith and her helpers who 
ran a very successful Bottle Stall at the recent 
Fulbourn Feast, raising £121 profit  for the 
Society's funds.  On 29 July the Society will 
hold its annual coffee morning at Hall Farm, 
School Lane, by kind permission of David 
Wright. There will be a bring and buy stall and 
raffle, again all proceeds will be for the 
Society's funds.  

BOOK SALES
The Fulbourn Chronicles offer a fascinating 
insight into the social history of our village.  
There are currently four volumes -  covering 
the years 1750 - 1955 - available to purchase 
either singly or as a set, and these may be 
ordered from Norman Osborne to whom all 
enquiries should be addressed.  Book sales in 
the past five years have raised £1,000 for the 
Society's funds. 

 We are delighted to announce that  Volume V 
of Fulbourn Chronicles (covering 1956-1965) 
is close to completion and it is hoped to have 
it available in time for Christmas 2007
(Now, there’s a thought towards solving 
stocking filler problems this year!).     

DISPLAYS & EXHIBITIONS
The Society's Displays & Exhibitions Group 
has had busy time recently, having mounted 
exhibitions of  the Society's recent research  
"In Search of Fulbourn"   on no fewer than 
three occasions in recent weeks - at Fulbourn 
Feast,  Fulbourn Festival and the Arts Festival.  
Members of the sub group will also be 
presenting this research at the Local Heritage 
Initiative Conference at Ely on 18 July, and 
again at Shire Hall on 23 July in celebration of 
National Archaeology Week. For further 
details of this programme ‘A Celebration of 
Cambridge Castle’, which is largely free of 
charge, please see page 4 of this Newsletter.
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